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Comments: April 22, 2024

RE: Comment on Midnight Restoration Project, US Forest Service 24 W. Chewuck Road, Winthrop, WA 98862,
Attn: Meg Trebon

| recently drove up the Buttermilk Creek that is in the other restoration in progress. There is so much downed
trees and super mess on the area harvested that no one should be allowed to cut anything new until that area is
cleaned up. The area is approximately 3-5 miles up the road - Buttermilk Creek area - above the road. | thought

the projects were in part for fire prevention. Now it looks to me, all that dead, dried trees, is just a highly
flammable fire area.

Respectfully,

Betty Wagoner

Opposed to any new project upon seeing the above area.



